FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

100-10 Astoria Blvd. E. EImhurst NY 11369
Email: firstbaptistchurch.foc@gmail.com
Telephone: 718-446-0200 / 0481 Fax: 718-565-6115
Reverend Patrick H. Young, Pastor

September 14, 2021

Ms. Bernadette Nation
Executive Director, SBS-ERU-IGS

Dear Ms. Nation:

The First Baptist Church Food Pantry Ministry has been serving the East ElImhurst and Vicinity Communities for over 10
years. Providing food, clothes, shoes, and educational supplies for over 1,000 families.

During the COVID-19 Pandemic Crisis and now, we have served to the total of 30,000 families based on Food Bank of NY
calculations. We were able to make this happen due to the partnership with Queens Together Organization who help bring
valuable resources as well as food donations from restaurants in the Queens area. Such a valuable partnership, we were able
to provide substantive food for families in East Elmhurst, Jackson Heights, Flushing and Ozone Park.

Our relationship with Queens together has increased our ability to provide food and other services to much needed families
across Queens. Because of our partnership with Queens Together, we were and are currently able to be a Place of Hope for
families during this COVID-19 Pandemic Period.

Sincerely,

Keica &(Wam{s

Keica Edwards
Outreach Director

Pov. Talrick + Hewng

Rev. Patrick H. Young
Senior Pastor A



